
Monday 31st  October       Weekly Newsletter

 

 

Diary Dates  
 
Wednesday 2nd November ~   5.30pm Friends of The Oaks Meeting 
Thursday 10th November ~    Flu Vaccines for pupils 
Thursday 10th November ~    MOVIE NIGHT in School—more details to  
         follow this week ~ collection 5.30pm 
Tuesday 15th & Wednesday 16th Nov  ~  Parents Evening 4-7pm 
Tuesday 22nd November ~    Aspirations Day 
Friday 2nd December ~    Y3 Trip to Bolton Octagon Theatre   
Thursday 22nd December ~   School closes for Christmas @ 2pm 

Welcome Back! I hope you had a lovely half –term break!  

We are ready for Autumn 2—a busy term!  

ODD SOCK DAY 
On Monday 14th November to      

support Anti-Bullying Week. 

Please send your child into school 

wearing odd socks or any variation of 

this theme.  

Extra socks, socks in their hair, 

socks on their arms!  

Parents Evening 15th & 16th November  
Details for online booking will be sent home today via email.  

Please book your appointments this week.  

Education is most successful when there are strong links between home 

and school. Staff are looking forward to meeting with you to discuss how 

your child has settled in class and their progress so far this year.  

Thank you! 



Aspirations Day  
In November we are holding an aspirations day.  On this special day we want to give the children 
the opportunity to learn about different jobs and careers.  
 
If you would be willing to come in and speak to a class of children or have a stall in the hall 
demonstrating your job role or career then please email Mrs Trainor on  
trainorf@the-oaks.bolton.sch.uk THANK YOU! 

Thank you for your support. Jo Grundy: grundyj@the-oaks.bolton.sch.uk  

Fun, Fab Friday!  
This event was a great success.  The 
children had a wonderful day.   
Thank you for your generosity!  
We raised £917 in total!  

Dinner Money 
 
The cost of dinner money for next half term is 
£89.70. It is £11.50 per week and £2.30 per 
day. 
Please pay for the week ahead by Monday morn-
ing.  
Thank you.  

Home Learning for Year 1 to Year 6 ~ THANK YOU!  
Thank you for supporting your children to create their 1 minute           
presentations to share with class. 
 

These have been so successful for several reasons. 
 The children enjoyed presenting to their peers 
 The opportunity to stand up and present supported the children's    

oracy development and confidence 
 It helped the children to know more and remember more about their 

projects. 
 The children had the chance to show off and share in a way that they 

felt comfortable. 
 Children enjoyed watching and listening to the presentations!  

FRIENDS OF THE OAKS 

We are planning our Christmas 

fundraising—if you would like to 

get involved please come along on 

Wednesday 2nd November at 

5.30pm. 


